
29 November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Christmas dinner will be on Friday 10th December.   We would like to support the St Vincent de 
Paul Charity by having a Christmas jumper day on that day.  We would ask you to kindly 
donate £1 per child.  All proceeds will go towards the annual St Vincent de Paul Christmas 
appeal.  Payments may be made on the Schoolmoney app. 
 
We will be streaming our Carol Service on Thursday December 16th at 10 am from St 
Malachy’s Church.  Unfortunately due to Covid restrictions, parents will not be able to attend.  
A recording of the Service will be available afterwards for those parents unable to watch it live.  
We will send out the link on the School app. 
 
School closes on Tuesday 21st December at 11 am for the Christmas break and will re-open on 
Tuesday 4th January 2022 for the Spring term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 
 
 

 


